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Engagement Review

Public Involvement Plan created with Equity Steering 
Committee & Parks and Recreation Board.

Monthly PARB updates with NDA & Library Board 
representatives invited. 

NDA meetings attended in September with follow up 
to Ardenwald-Johnson Creek in November. 

City Council updates in January, June, September, 
November 2023.

Presented to PARB November 16, 2023. 



Engagement Review

Scott Park: 

Open house in May and planning meetings in 
August & October.

Bowman-Brae & Balfour Parks: 

Summer open houses with planning meetings in 
October. 

Focus Groups with Spanish-speaking community, 
BIPOC community, and People with Disabilities.

Total of 631 surveys with 27% from new 
participants and 8% from the BIPOC communities.



Upcoming Next Steps

Bowman-Brae & Balfour Parks: 

Community Service Use via 

Planning Commission

Scott Park:

Type III Development Review via Planning Commission

All Three:

• Design & Permitting until late Fall 2023

• Construction early Winter 2024 

• Ribbons cut October 2024 



Final Draft Bowman-Brae Concept

Where Else Lane acquisition has begun.

Multiuse trail connection to Bowman Street has moved to 
the middle of the streets. 

Changed northside of the loop path back to concrete. 

Tree placement has adjusted to met the comments from 
October. Will add more if the budget allows. 

151 total surveys received.



Final Draft Balfour Concept

Focus on protecting tree coverage & providing community 
space.

Paths have changed to protect trees.

Community garden has been removed to protect trees.  Fruit 
trees will be added instead. 

Half street improvements to come later with the rest of 
Balfour Street.

179 total surveys.



Final Draft Scott Concept

Blends Concept 1 & Concept 2.

Includes accessible playground with a 
musical instrument & nature-based 
play elements.

Amphitheater stage will be accessible 
with programing improvements.

289 total surveys received. 



Thank you!
Questions?

Adam M. Moore
Parks Development Coordinator 

503-786-7624

moorea@milwaukieoregon.gov


